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103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

May 2018 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
This month, we will start by wrapping up our unit on shadows! Then we will continue to talk about 

reflections, positions of objects, and objects in motion. Our goal is to independently produce rhyming words 

and continue to practice writing conventions. Towards the end of the school year, we will move onto our unit 

of oceans! We will discuss what oceans are and what animals live in the ocean, also being able to identify 

oceans on a globe. Using paint bags and sand trays, we will solidify our writing conventions to be fully 

prepared for kindergarten. Our third round of progress monitoring will take place to show students’ progress 

throughout the year. To finalize the school year, we will review all of the valuable and intrinsic information 

we will take into our new school year as a kindergartener! May is going to fly by, so don’t forget about all of 

our fun events including: a craft visit to Town Hall Estates, Transition Day to HES, Field Day, and more! 

Each student has grown so much individually and we are so proud of all their efforts and accomplishments. 

Congratulations on a successful Pre-K school year! 

Upcoming Events 
 

 May 3rd: Town Hall Estates 10:00 a.m. 

 May 4th: Town Hall Estates 10:00 a.m. 

 May 7th: EOY Progress Monitoring Begins 

 May 9th: PPCD Transition Day 

 May 10th: KidSafe Program 9:00 a.m. 

 May 16th: Spring Relays 

 May 18th: EOY Progress Monitoring Ends 

 May 21st: Transition Day to HES 

 May 28th: No School 

 May 30th: Field Day 

 May 31st: Early Release 

 

 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51  
Prekindergarten 129 
Total  180 

Attendance 
93% 


